


If dismissal from the Sandler School of Social Work is recommended, the student 
will receive a letter from the program coordinator indicating the reason for 
dismissal and appropriate follow-up actions (e.g. referral to an advisor to pursue a 
different major). 
 
If the student chooses to appeal the dismissal, he/she must send an email to the 
Director of the School no later than 5 business days after the student’s receipt of 
the dismissal letter from the program coordinator. 
 
The Director will schedule a meeting with the student. The purpose of the meeting 
is to discuss the facts and the director will provide the student with a decision of the 
appeal within 5 business days after the meeting. The Director’s decision on the 
dismissal from the program will be final. 

 

 


